The Monocle Travel Guide To Beirut
Eventually, you will no question discover a further experience and attainment
by spending more cash. nevertheless when? get you agree to that you require to
acquire those all needs gone having significantly cash? Why dont you attempt to
acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will guide you
to understand even more something like the globe, experience, some places, next
history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your completely own epoch to action reviewing habit. in the middle of
guides you could enjoy now is the monocle travel guide to beirut below.
Beirut Mikaela Aitken 2018
The Hidden Tracks Gestalten 2018-09-20 Scenic trails, adventures off the beaten
track, and pristine hiking destinations around the world.
The End and the Beginning Hermynia Zur Mühlen 2010 First published in Germany
in 1929, The End and the Beginning is a lively personal memoir of a vanished
world and of a rebellious, high-spirited young woman's struggle to achieve
independence. Born in 1883 into a distinguished and wealthy aristocratic family
of the old Austro-Hungarian Empire, Hermynia Zur Muhlen spent much of her
childhood travelling in Europe and North Africa with her diplomat father. After
five years on her German husband's estate in czarist Russia she broke with both
her family and her husband and set out on a precarious career as a professional
writer committed to socialism. Besides translating many leading contemporary
authors, notably Upton Sinclair, into German, she herself published an
impressive number of politically engaged novels, detective stories, short
stories, and children's fairy tales. Because of her outspoken opposition to
National Socialism, she had to flee her native Austria in 1938 and seek refuge
in England, where she died, virtually penniless, in 1951. This revised and
corrected translation of Zur Muhlen's memoir - with extensive notes and an
essay on the author by Lionel Gossman - will appeal especially to readers
interested in women's history, the Central European aristocratic world that
came to an end with the First World War, and the culture and politics of the
late nineteenth and early twentieth centuries.
Barcelona Tyler Brule 2018-03-26 Its unique personality finds expression in
everything from the fairytale architecture of modernisme patriarch Antoni Gaudí
to the neighbourhoodwide street parties celebrating the likes of local saints
and a love of reading. Here's to a city of effortless charm, a coastal gem
blessed with an agreeable climate and beautiful beaches. But before you get
lost in that glass of vermut, look around. There's more to the Catalan capital
than sun, sea and sand - starting with its diet-dashing food scene and lively
hospitality offerings. Barcelona boasts a singular character, proudly guarded
and shaped over the centuries. From the sovereign and seafaring years of the
ancient Principality of Catalonia to the 1992 Olympics, it has long been a
forwardthinking, enterprising and vibrant city. We've ventured beyond the
tourist-beaten tracks of Barri Gòtic and explored every nook, from Sant Andreu
to Poble-sec. We've found independent retailers and grand fashion labels that
abound with dynamic designs, as well as old-world tapas bars and innovative new
spots bringing a modern touch to Catalan cuisine. And don't worry, we haven't
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eschewed the beach and bottle entirely - there's always time for those in this
city. The magazine Monocle covers the world with its network of bureaus in New
York, Toronto, Zurich, Hong Kong, Istanbul, Tokyo, and Singapore. It also
employs more than 30 dedicated correspondents--in cities from Bangkok to
Bogotá, São Paolo to Stockholm--as well as a team of on-the-road reporters
based out of its headquarters in London. This team's deep understanding of
cities and all they have to offer has now been compiled in The Monocle Travel
Guide Series.
Atlas of Interior Design Dominic Bradbury 2021 A geographically organized
survey of the world's most desirable and iconic residential interiors from the
1940s to today. 'The Atlas of Interior Design' is an unparalleled global tour
of more than 400 captivating residential interiors from the past eight decades.
From classic to contemporary, minimal to maximal, the homes included illuminate
the design tropes unique to their location's context, while others confound
preconceived ideas of vernacular design to spectacular effect. Exceptional
photography and a descriptive text accompanying each project enrich this
thoroughly researched and comprehensive volume.
The Monocle Travel Guide to Beirut (Updated Version) Monocle 2021-02-23 Beirut
is a Mediterranean destination driven by adrenaline, optimism and the energy of
a populace who embrace high jinks - and it fulfils its status as capital with
an urban panache that's unmistakably Lebanese. The Monocle Travel Guide to
Beirut delves into this metropolis to explore the vivacious thrum of life and
unpick its many and varied quirks. We'll lead you through a collage of cloudscraping hotels, Ottoman-style palaces and golden age modernist apartments, and
introduce you to small-scale fashion labels and smart shop-owners rethinking
traditional handicrafts. We'll also direct you to our favoured tables, where
you can feast on mezze and sip on a soothing glass of arak. And when you need a
reprieve from the excitement of it all, hang your hat at one of the city's best
examples of Lebanese hospitality, whether it be a five-star chain or a fourroom family-run guesthouse.
magCulture Jeremy Leslie 2003-10-01 Following the success of 'Issues', this
title explores the very latest trends and creative design styles in
contemporary magazines from around the world. Short interviews, essays and
comment pieces focus on key themes such as logo design, Japanese magazines,
French fashion magazines and branding.
The Monocle Guide to Better Living Monocle 2013 Which cities offer the best
quality of life? How do you build a good school? How do you run a city? Who
makes the best coffee? And how do you start your own inspirational business?
With chapters on the city, culture, travel, food, and work, the book also
provides answers to some key questions. Works as a guide but also includes
essays that explore what makes a great city, how to make a home and why culture
is good for you
Prince a to Z Steve Wide 2017-03 Shares facts about the iconic rock star,
including his influence on fashion, his collaborations with other artists, and
his lasting legacy.
How to Make a Nation Monocle 2016 What characteristics and values define a
country? Which countries are particularly successful in terms of education,
economics, or culture? In this book, Monocle provides a global perspective on
the distinct qualities of nations. Monocle's books with Gestalten have shown
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you how to build a better life, business, and home. But now Monocle raises the
bar: how do you run a great country? They are not talking about might, muscle,
or nationalism --although you need a bit of a swagger every now and then. They
are talking about a country that feels like a cohesive community, knows what to
value, and goes out into the world to gently get its way with soft power, fine
ambassadors, and compelling cultural offerings. At home, this country
celebrates good education, well-made institutions, and its own people and their
skills. How to Run a Nation: A Monocle Guide is a thought-provoking primer that
informs and inspires. The best ideas don't need to be invented --they need to
be found and copied. Let Monocle be your guide.
The Jewelled Table Bethany Kehdy 2018-09-20 Middle Eastern food is meant for
sharing, and in The Jewelled Table, Bethany Kehdy departs from the common mezze
theme to explore the way locals cook, eat and entertain at home. The book and
its chapters are ordered in the style one goes about ‘jewelling’ a table in the
Middle East, whether for everyday meals or for celebratory feasts, always much
inspired by the seasons and the ritual of hospitality. Featuring over 100
ancient and modern recipes – including appetisers, drinks, show-stopping mains,
fuss-free sweets and more – and menu plans that take the stress out of
entertaining, Bethany illustrates that with a few key ingredients, this is the
perfect fit for every occasion. With her signature flair for creative and
tantalising flavour combinations, Bethany introduces dishes such as Winter’s
tabbouleh, Orange blossom chicken barida, Charred asparagus & dried lime soup
and more. This is Middle Eastern food like you’ve never seen it. Set against
the backdrop of beautiful location shots, and Bethany’s charming anecdotes with
a lens on history, lineage and etymology, The Jewelled Table is an essential
cookbook for anyone who loves the flavours of the Middle East.
The Monocle Book of the Home Tyler Brule 2021-05-04 From the team at Monocle, a
look at some of the coziest and most creative homes around the world.
Beirut Joe Pickard 2018-04-24 Beirut is a Mediterranean destination driven by
adrenaline, optimism and the energy of a populace who embrace high jinks - and
it fulfils its status as capital with an urban panache that's unmistakably
Lebanese. The Monocle Travel Guide to Beirut delves into this metropolis to
explore the vivacious thrum of life and unpick its many and varied quirks.
WE'll lead you through a collage of cloud-scraping hotels, Ottoman-style
palaces and golden age modernist apartments, and introduce you to small-scale
fashion labels and smart shop-owners rethinking traditional handicrafts. WE'll
also direct you to our favoured tables, where you can feast on mezze and sip on
a soothing glass of arak. ANd when you need a reprieve from the excitement of
it all, hang your hat at one of the city's best examples of Lebanese
hospitality, whether it be a five-star chain or a four-room family-run
guesthouse. The heady pull of this seaside capital is magnetic. SO dive into
the pace of life (and the Med while you're at it) and discover all that this
Middle Eastern beacon has to offer. The magazine Monocle covers the world with
its network of bureaus in New York, Toronto, Zurich, Hong Kong, Istanbul,
Tokyo, and Singapore. IT also employs more than 30 dedicated correspondents-in
cities from Bangkok to Bogotá, São Paolo to Stockholm-as well as a team of onthe-road reporters based out of its headquarters in London. THis team's deep
understanding of cities and all they have to offer has now been compiled in The
Monocle Travel Guide Series.
Lonely Planet Istanbul Lonely Planet 2017-02-01 Lonely Planet: The world's
leading travel guide publisher Lonely Planet Istanbul is your passport to the
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most relevant, up-to-date advice on what to see and skip, and what hidden
discoveries await you. Shop in the colourful and chaotic bazaars, visit the
majestic Aya Sofya basilica; or take a ferry to the Black Sea; all with your
trusted travel companion. Get to the heart of Istanbul and begin your journey
now! Inside Lonely Planet Istanbul: Full-colour maps and images throughout
Highlights and itineraries help you tailor your trip to your personal needs and
interests Insider tips to save time and money and get around like a local,
avoiding crowds and trouble spots Essential info at your fingertips - hours of
operation, phone numbers, websites, transit tips, prices Honest reviews for all
budgets - eating, sleeping, sight-seeing, going out, shopping, hidden gems that
most guidebooks miss Cultural insights give you a richer, more rewarding travel
experience - music, tourism, politics, culture, history, architecture,
literature, cinema, language, cuisine, culture/etiquette Free, convenient pullout Istanbul map (included in print version), plus over 35 colour maps Covers
Sultanahmet, Bazaar District, Western Districts, Beyoglu, Besiktas, Ortakoy,
Kurucesme, Kad?koy and more eBook Features: (Best viewed on tablet devices and
smartphones) Downloadable PDF and offline maps prevent roaming and data charges
Effortlessly navigate and jump between maps and reviews Add notes to
personalise your guidebook experience Seamlessly flip between pages Bookmarks
and speedy search capabilities get you to key pages in a flash Embedded links
to recommendations' websites Zoom-in maps and images Inbuilt dictionary for
quick referencing The Perfect Choice: Lonely Planet Istanbul, our most
comprehensive guide to Istanbul, is perfect for both exploring top sights and
taking roads less travelled. Looking for just the highlights of Istanbul? Check
out Pocket Istanbul, a handy-sized guide focused on the can't-miss sights for a
quick trip. About Lonely Planet: Since 1973, Lonely Planet has become the
world's leading travel media company with guidebooks to every destination, an
award-winning website, mobile and digital travel products, and a dedicated
traveller community. Lonely Planet covers must-see spots but also enables
curious travellers to get off beaten paths to understand more of the culture of
the places in which they find themselves. The world awaits! Lonely Planet
guides have won the TripAdvisor Traveler's Choice Award in 2012, 2013, 2014,
2015, and 2016. 'Lonely Planet. It's on everyone's bookshelves; it's in every
traveller's hands. It's on mobile phones. It's on the Internet. It's
everywhere, and it's telling entire generations of people how to travel the
world.' -- Fairfax Media 'Lonely Planet guides are, quite simply, like no
other.' - New York Times Important Notice: The digital edition of this book may
not contain all of the images found in the physical edition.
The Monocle Guide to Cosy Homes Monocle 2015 A handbook for making a home that
will stand the test of time; take knocks and scuffs in its stride; and where
lives can unfold, children grow up, and dogs run wild.
A Gentler Life Tyler Brule 2020-09-17 A timely handbook helping readers think
about how to slow down, reconnect, and live a gentler life.
Crimes Committed by Terrorist Groups Mark S. Hamm 2011-01 This is a print on
demand edition of a hard to find publication. Examines terrorists¿ involvement
in a variety of crimes ranging from motor vehicle violations, immigration
fraud, and mfg. illegal firearms to counterfeiting, armed bank robbery, and
smuggling weapons of mass destruction. There are 3 parts: (1) Compares the
criminality of internat. jihad groups with domestic right-wing groups. (2) Six
case studies of crimes includes trial transcripts, official reports, previous
scholarship, and interviews with law enforce. officials and former terrorists
are used to explore skills that made crimes possible; or events and lack of
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skill that the prevented crimes. Includes brief bio. of the terrorists along
with descriptions of their org., strategies, and plots. (3) Analysis of the
themes in closing arguments of the transcripts in Part 2. Illus.
The Monocle Travel Guide to Brussels and Antwerp Monocle 2019-10-30 Brussels
may be the heart of the EU but unassuming Antwerp has long been one of Europe's
most prosperous ports. Join us as we drop anchor at both cosmopolitan hubs and dip in and out of a few of Belgium's smaller, canal-laced cities in
between. It's a boon and burden to Belgium that Brussels is the capital of both
the country and the rest of Europe. There are many benefits to hosting this
lofty seat of power but the city can also fall victim to the associated red
tape. An hour away by train, Antwerp is a more relaxed affair, where the
creative and cultural scenes almost outshine the city's famous diamonds. For
this travel guide we've toured both destinations and found plenty of gems
throughout.
Beirut Carole Corm 2012
Rise and Kill First Ronen Bergman 2019-07-09 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • The
first definitive history of the Mossad, Shin Bet, and the IDF’s targeted
killing programs, hailed by The New York Times as “an exceptional work, a
humane book about an incendiary subject.” WINNER OF THE NATIONAL JEWISH BOOK
AWARD IN HISTORY NAMED ONE OF THE TEN BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY JENNIFER
SZALAI, THE NEW YORK TIMES NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The
Economist • The New York Times Book Review • BBC History Magazine • Mother
Jones • Kirkus Reviews The Talmud says: “If someone comes to kill you, rise up
and kill him first.” This instinct to take every measure, even the most
aggressive, to defend the Jewish people is hardwired into Israel’s DNA. From
the very beginning of its statehood in 1948, protecting the nation from harm
has been the responsibility of its intelligence community and armed services,
and there is one weapon in their vast arsenal that they have relied upon to
thwart the most serious threats: Targeted assassinations have been used
countless times, on enemies large and small, sometimes in response to attacks
against the Israeli people and sometimes preemptively. In this page-turning,
eye-opening book, journalist and military analyst Ronen Bergman—praised by
David Remnick as “arguably [Israel’s] best investigative reporter”—offers a
riveting inside account of the targeted killing programs: their successes,
their failures, and the moral and political price exacted on the men and women
who approved and carried out the missions. Bergman has gained the exceedingly
rare cooperation of many current and former members of the Israeli government,
including Prime Ministers Shimon Peres, Ehud Barak, Ariel Sharon, and Benjamin
Netanyahu, as well as high-level figures in the country’s military and
intelligence services: the IDF (Israel Defense Forces), the Mossad (the world’s
most feared intelligence agency), Caesarea (a “Mossad within the Mossad” that
carries out attacks on the highest-value targets), and the Shin Bet (an
internal security service that implemented the largest targeted assassination
campaign ever, in order to stop what had once appeared to be unstoppable:
suicide terrorism). Including never-before-reported, behind-the-curtain
accounts of key operations, and based on hundreds of on-the-record interviews
and thousands of files to which Bergman has gotten exclusive access over his
decades of reporting, Rise and Kill First brings us deep into the heart of
Israel’s most secret activities. Bergman traces, from statehood to the present,
the gripping events and thorny ethical questions underlying Israel’s targeted
killing campaign, which has shaped the Israeli nation, the Middle East, and the
entire world. “A remarkable feat of fearless and responsible reporting . . .
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important, timely, and informative.”—John le Carré
Provence Glory François Simon 2021-02-21 From cities to quaint towns and
everything in between, Provence has something for everyone. Swim in the crystal
clear waters of the Calanque de Sormiou in Marseille. Drive with the top down
through fields of lavender in Valensole. Experience a bite of just-out-of-theoven fougasse, a Provençal classic. Stand in awe of the beautiful, white
Camargue horses native to the area. Located in the South of France, Provence is
uniquely positioned to be a cultural blend of the Mediterranean. Roman
landmarks still prevail from the 1st century AD alongside châteaus from
medieval times--a varied legacy brightened by the indigenous mimosas and
cypresses. Perhaps since the region is well-known for its ability to inspire,
it's home to a plethora of festivals such as Rencontre d'Arles, Festival
d'Avignon, Festival d'Aix-en-Provence and more, all celebrating the arts.
Artists who have praised the unique Provençal light include Cézanne, Van Gogh,
Matisse and Picasso. Alexandre Dumas and Jean Giono are among the writers who
were drawn to write in the shade of the plane trees.
The Jewelled Kitchen Bethany Kehdy 2016-08-23 Kehdy's cookbook is an inspired
collection of classics and innovative dishes from a part of the world which, at
the moment, is enjoying its overdue place in the sun. Her contribution and
original, thoughtful and delicious. Go get it! --Yottam Ottolenghi Bethany
Kehdy is renowned for the contemporary Middle Eastern and North African recipes
that she publishes on her blog (dirtykitchensecrets.com). A Lebanese-American
born in Houston, Texas and brought up in Lebanon, she spent countless hours
learning to cook with her perfectionist teta (grandmother), her vivacious dad
and her spirited aunts. Her recipes are a harmonious balance of classic and
contemporary, as she draws upon her childhood roots while adding her own
personal twist to these iconic recipes. The cuisines from the Middle East and
North Africa share many diverse influences and gorgeous key ingredients and
spices, such as pomegranates, figs, pine nuts, saffron and sumac. Passionate
about food and her heritage, this former Miss Lebanon showcases the sheer
brilliance of the dishes of the Levant. Try a fragrant Fish Tagine with
Preserved Lemons with Moroccan flavours; fiery Lamb Shanks with Butterbeans and
Tomatoes from Lebanon; or delicately spiced Chicken, Walnuts and Pomegranate
Stew with its Persian influences. Cuisines across the region are covered,
including Egyptian, Palestinian, Syrian, Turkish, Iraqi and Jordanian. You'll
find yourself drawn into a whole new world and a whole new way of cooking.
Do You Read Me? Gestalten 2020-04-09 Lose yourself in the pages of this
showcase of some of the most beautiful, innovative, and successful bookshops
around the world. Bookshops are powerful places with the -freedom to deep-dive
into their niche, from -cooking to cartoons, architecture to anarchy. - Do you
read me? reconsiders the bookshop as a cornerstone of the community, where
subcultures have the physical space to thrive. Bookshops are universally
recognized as marketplaces of knowledge, curiosity, inspiration, and
entertainment. They also promote communication and tolerance across cultures
and have become destinations for both local communities and travelers. Within a
changing media environment their role has been shifting, leading their
overseers to pursue different ways to engage with their customers and build
local--and sometimes even regional--support for their businesses. Do you read
me? seeks out the most innovative and beautiful bookshops achieving this,
sharing their concepts and celebrating book culture in all its glorious forms.
Syria Patricia Skinner 2004 An overview of Syria that includes information on
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geography, history, government, language, culture, and relations with North
America.
Lebanon 24/7 Martijn van der Kooij 2020-12 Lebanon 24/7 is an extraordinary
portrait of a country that is both historically and culturally deeply connected
to the outside world. In a series of compelling accounts, Martijn van der Kooij
sketches a modern, sensual and often perplexing country. He comes into close
contact with Hezbollah, dips into the nightlife of glamorous Beirut, lives a
spine-tingling adventure in 'tricky' Tripoli and goes in search of a hidden
synagogue. In 'Lebanon 24/7' the reader sees Lebanon through foreigners eyes.
The book can be used as both an introduction to Lebanon and as a travel guide.
The English edition contains a brand new, up-to-date introduction and extra
travel tips, including safety warnings
A Confederacy of Dunces John Kennedy Toole 2007-12-01 Winner of the Pulitzer
Prize “A masterwork . . . the novel astonishes with its inventiveness . . . it
is nothing less than a grand comic fugue.”—The New York Times Book Review A
Confederacy of Dunces is an American comic masterpiece. John Kennedy Toole's
hero, one Ignatius J. Reilly, is "huge, obese, fractious, fastidious, a latterday Gargantua, a Don Quixote of the French Quarter. His story bursts with
wholly original characters, denizens of New Orleans' lower depths, incredibly
true-to-life dialogue, and the zaniest series of high and low comic adventures"
(Henry Kisor, Chicago Sun-Times).
Bayrut: The Cookbook Hisham Assaad 2021-10-19 A stunning, authentic, and
evocative cookbook on the food of Beirut - the heart of Lebanon. Beirut, the
capital of Lebanon, is an exhilarating, chaotic city with a tumultuous past yet
a thriving, vibrant foodie reputation. Perfectly poised between the Middle East
and the Mediterranean, Lebanese cuisine is hugely popular — famed for its
varied and flavourful regional dishes that emphasise whole grains, fresh
fruits, vegetables, and seafood. Beirut’s ever-changing, often turbulent,
heritage means that its food has evolved an exciting character of its own. In
this book, Hisham Assaad shows you the best the city has to offer, with
accessible, delicious recipes, ranging from the classics to more modern fare.
He tells the story of a city with energy and diversity, of multiple cultures
and traditions, with ever-popular street food, a thriving restaurant and café
scene, and traditional family favourites handed down through generations. Learn
to create lavish breakfast spreads, traditional Sunday feasts, fresh and
vibrant salads, easy and nutritious suppers, or even a delectable afternoon tea
with tempting perfumed sweets and delicacies. With stunning food and travel
photography, this book will transport you to the cultural melting pot that is
Beirut — a city that excels at mouth-watering food.
New York Morris Adjmi 2015 "The definitive travel guides that make you feel
like a local wherever you go. Monoclemagazine covers the world with its network
of bureaus (New York, Toronto, Zurich, Hong Kong, Istanbul, Tokyo, Singapore),
its more than 30 dedicated correspondents based from Beirut to Bogota, Sao
Paulo to Stolkholm, and its team of on-the-road reporters based out of its
headquarters in London. Monocle-the magazine that covers urbanism and the city
design like no other-knows about the hidden gems in all the great cities. It
also knows where to take an ambassador for breakfast, an on-the-go businessman
for a late night cocktail, or where to get an astute concierge at ungodly
hours. Its deep understanding of cities and all they have to offer has been
compiled in the new Monocle Travel Guides. Launching this spring with editions
for London and Tokyo, followed by New York and Hong Kong, these beautiful books
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reveal the Monocle team's favorite places, from the ideal route for an early
morning run to the best spots for independent retail. Aimed at people who do
not want to be tourists but rather feel like locals when they travel, these are
books for those who want to mix the classic with the contemporary, want to get
beyond the cliches, and know they can get a feel for a city even if they only
have a few days. And they are full of surprises and quirks: the books will
guide you to a grand hotel but also to a cozy two-star, and will leave you
drinking in a local corner bar or being served by a great waiter who knows his
craft-while being wary of pushing you into the newest, hippest, soulless bar.
Created by the Monocle design team, these authoritative guides will be trim
enough to drop into your pocket and wise enough to stay by your side throughout
your travels." -The Modern Magazine Jeremy Leslie 2013-10-08 The last ten years of magazine
publishing have been a period of rapid innovation, providing a vital record of
the era's diverse visual trends. The Modern Magazine features the best
editorial design, looking in particular at how magazines have adapted to
respond to digital media. Encompassing mainstream and independent publishing,
and graphic and editorial design, The Modern Magazine explores the issues now
facing the industry, examining changes to the basic discipline of combining
text and image for the global, Internetsavvy consumer. The book looks at key
developments in the field, interviewing a broad range of specialists to
discover their understandings of the current state of the industry and how
different areas of publishing influence each other. Incorporating great visuals
and genuine insight into the process of their creation, The Modern Magazine
chronicles these exciting changes, providing a resource for designers, with
interviews with major figures, summaries of new developments and trends, links
to blogs, and more.
The Monocle Travel Guide to Hamburg Monocle 2019-02-18 Hamburg is a historic
but forward-thinking city, home to arbiters of tradition and avant-garde
artists alike. Ready? It's time to pull up a chair and meet the lot of them.
The Monocle Book of Japan Tyler Brule 2020-05-05 A celebration of theendlessly
fascinating andculturally rich countryof Japan, this book fromthe Monocle team
ispacked with insightsand fully illustrated withstunning photography. Monocle's
latest book is an ardent paean to Japan, covering everything from design,
architecture, and culture to food, fashion, and current affairs. Since it
launched in 2007, Monocle has had deep roots in Japan. From day one, the
magazine has maintained a Tokyo bureau, which today also encompasses a Monocle
shop and radio studio. Over the past decade, the magazine and its team have
continued to build upon their appreciation for and understanding of the nation
of Japan. Monocle's stories have covered everything from a live journey on the
emperor's jet and the tastiest places to eat in Kagoshima to the fashion
designers challenging conventions and the businesses with remarkable stories
untold outside Japan. The Monocle Book of Japan reveals the best of the country
in the run-up to the 2021 Olympics. Complete with striking photography and
captivating essays, this volume showcases some of Japan's most intriguing
splendors.
Journeys of a Lifetime National Geographic 2015-05-06 This lavish volume
reveals National Geographic's top picks for the world's most fabulous journeys,
along with practical tips for your own travels. Compiled from the favorite
trips of National Geographic's travel writers, this inspirational book spans
the globe to highlight the best of the world's most famous and lesser known
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sojourns. It presents an incredible diversity of possibilities, from ocean
cruises around Antarctica to horse treks in the Andes. Every continent and
every possible form of transport is covered. A timely resource for the
burgeoning ranks of active travelers who crave adventurous and far-flung trips,
Journeys of a Lifetime provides scores of creative ideas: trekking the heights
of Mt. Kilimanjaro in Tanzania... mountain biking in Transylvania... driving
through the scenic highlands of Scotland... or rolling through the outback on
Australia's famous Ghan train... and dozens of other intriguing options all
over the world. Journeys of a Lifetime also features 22 fun Top 10 lists in all
sorts of categories. What are the world's top 10 elevator rides, bridges to
walk across, trolley rides, ancient highways, or underground walking
adventures? Readers will love evaluating and debating the selections. Each
chapter showcases stunning photography, full-color maps, evocative text, and
expert advice—including how to get there, when to visit, and how to make the
most of the journey—all packaged in a luxurious oversize volume to treasure for
years to come.
Wallpaper City Guide Oslo 2013 Editors of Wallpaper Magazine 2012-08-13
Wallpaper* City Guides are a ruthlessly-researched, design-conscious guide, for
the discerning traveller who wants to come away with a true taste of the best a
city has to offer.
Urban Planning for City Leaders Pablo Vaggione 2012
Monocle Travel Guide Seoul Tyler Brule 2018-03-26 Beyond the colourful clutter
are innovative building projects, lush green spaces, world-class museums and a
tasty spread of places to eat and drink. The South Korean capital is energetic
and sprawling; it's a 24-hour city that's home to some 10 million people and
plenty of brightly lit billboards, skyscrapers and shops. The Monocle Travel
Guide to Seoul looks past the dazzling lights to discover what, and who, have
brought this late-blooming city careering into the 21st century. Its streets
may be tricky to navigate but Seoul's inhabitants are turning it into an
accessible and playful metropolis that respects its roots while embracing the
future. We've amassed our favourite architectural feats - from a women's
university to an ivyclad red-brick church - and sipped our way through the
snappiest coffee shops, including one in an old printing press. The hotels we
long to hunker down in vary from glittering glass towers to traditional hanok.
Plus, we've mapped out four top-notch itineraries. Whatever you want and
whenever you want it, Seoul has you covered, be it late-night trips to the
sauna or early-morning treks around the hills. Hike up your hanbok and come and
meet the people putting their hearts into Seoul. The magazine Monocle covers
the world with its network of bureaus in New York, Toronto, Zurich, Hong Kong,
Istanbul, Tokyo, and Singapore. It also employs more than 30 dedicated
correspondents--in cities from Bangkok to Bogotá, São Paolo to Stockholm--as
well as a team of on-the-road reporters based out of its headquarters in
London. This team's deep understanding of cities and all they have to offer has
now been compiled in The Monocle Travel Guide Series.
What's So Great About the Eiffel Tower? Jonathan Glancey 2017-02-28 Why do we
find the idea of a multi-colored Parthenon so shocking today? Why was the
Eiffel Tower such a target for hatred when it was first built? Is the Sagrada
Família a work of genius or kitsch? Why has Le Corbusier, one of the greatest
of all architects, been treated as a villain? This book examines the critical
legacy of both well known and either forgotten or underappreciated highpoints
in the history of world architecture. Through 70 engaging, thought-provoking,
the-monocle-travel-guide-to-beirut
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and often amusing debates, Jonathan Glancey invites readers to take a fresh
look at the reputations of the masterpieces and great architects in history.
You may never look at architecture in the same way again!
Lebanon Paul Doyle 2016-12 his new edition of Bradt's Lebanon remains the most
comprehensive and detailed English-language guide available. In addition to its
more in-depth coverage of essential background information such as history,
culture and religion the guide has expanded treatment for the business
traveller and prospective property buyer. Subjects such as the environment and
responsible travel are given increased emphasis, and there is plenty of
additional information for those interested in volunteering opportunities. The
guide also caters for all types of travellers and budgets with extensive
listings and reviews for accommodation and restaurants. There is also a new
section on travelling with children. With a comprehensive language appendix
covering both Arabic and French together with an expanded further reading
section for this new edition, Bradt's Lebanon is an indispensable practical
companion for use within the country and a useful work of reference for
armchair travellers too. Although only half the size of Wales, Lebanon offers
extraordinary diversity. Here, some of the oldest human settlements in the
world at the Phoenician ports of Tyre, Sidon and Byblos sit alongside modern
Beirut, popular for its cuisine, eclectic nightlife and mosaic of peoples. In
Lebanon's second city, Tripoli, busy medieval souks are watched over by a vast
Crusader castle. Outside the city, snow-capped mountains and the lush Qadisha
Valley with its snaking river and waterfalls provide entertainment for skiers
and hikers, while the Mediterranean Sea draws sun and watersports enthusiasts.
Bradt's Lebanon provides detailed cultural and practical information to this
increasingly popular destination. It also provides in-depth historical and
religious background enabling visitors to travel with awareness and
sensitivity.
Beirut 2018
The Monocle Book of Entrepreneurs Tyler Brule 2021-09-30 At a time of
unprecedented change in the way we work, the editors of Monocle are here to
help us envision, create, and make a success of a new business or reboot an
existing one.
The Mezze Cookbook Salma Hage 2018-09-10 A vibrant collection of exciting,
exotic, and sharing-plate recipes from across the Middle East More than 135
home-cooking recipes in this book explore the regional diversity of Middle
Eastern sharing dishes, from Lebanon and Iran to Turkey and Syria. Divided by
style of dish, the book features both meat-based and vegetarian dishes, along
with suggested mezze-style menus and a glossary of ingredients. From Roasted
Cauliflower with Tahini and Smoked Paprika to Pistachio and Pomegranate Cakes,
The Mezze Cookbook is packed with both traditional and modern takes on this
age-old way to share food. This cookbook is filled with vegetarian, meat-based,
and fish recipes for everyone to enjoy. From the author of the acclaimed The
Lebanese Kitchen and the James Beard Award-winning The Middle Eastern
Vegetarian Cookbook, also published by Phaidon.
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